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Follow secret operations behind enemy lines in WWII. The Bedford
Triangle portrays the crucial part played by the British Special
Operations Executive, the US Army Air Force and the American Office of
Strategic Services in operations behind enemy lines in occupied Europe
during the Second World War. Milton Ernest Hall, a country house in
Bedfordshire used officially as the UK headquarters of the US Army Air
Force Service Command, was located at the heart of a network of top
secret Allied Radio and propaganda transmitting stations, political
warfare units and undercover British and American formations dealing
in espionage and subterfuge. Martin Bowman draws upon revealing
first-hand accounts, together with official documentary evidence, to
provide tantalizing glimpses of cloak and dagger operations. The
author's extensive research has revealed that Allied Secret Service
organizations participated in even more unorthodox activities, such as
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clandestine propaganda and political warfare. He also reveals the truth
about what really happened to legendary band leader Glenn Miller.
Skyhorse Publishing, as well as our Arcade imprint, are proud to
publish a broad range of books for readers interested in history--
books about World War II, the Third Reich, Hitler and his henchmen, the
JFK assassination, conspiracies, the American Civil War, the American
Revolution, gladiators, Vikings, ancient Rome, medieval times, the old
West, and much more. While not every title we publish becomes a New
York Times bestseller or a national bestseller, we are committed to
books on subjects that are sometimes overlooked and to authors
whose work might not otherwise find a home.


